
 

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

Attorney-at-Law 

jjs@rathlaw.com 

(603) 410-4314 

Please reply to:  Concord Office 

 

May 17, 2021 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND REGULAR MAIL 

 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301-2429 

 

Re:   For Public Filing 

Petition of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. for Approval of 

Financing from CoBank 

         Docket DW 21-____ 

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

 

Enclosed please find the Petition of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. for Approval of Financing 

from CoBank.  Please find this original and six (6) copies of the petition for public filing.   

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this filing. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

 

 

 

Enc. 

Cc: Office of Consumer Advocate 

mailto:jjs@rathlaw.com

